
PTA  President’s  Message

It’s  another  great  start  to  another  school  year  at  Lehi  

Elementary!  We’ve  had  great  support  from  all  of  our  

volunteers  this  past  week  with  hearing  and  vision  

screenings.  Thank  You!  We  are  looking  forward  to  our  

Fall  Carnival  this  month.  All  of  the  proceeds  from  this  

year’s  carnival  will  go  towards  the  upcoming  activities  at  

the  school,  such  as  Dads  n  Donuts,  Princess  Ball,  Boys  

Night  Out,  Science  Fair  and  Spelling  Bee,  and  many  more  

activities  that  help  our  teachers  help  our  children.  Thank  

you  for  supporting  our  Fall  Carnival  this  year.  It’s  going  to  

continue  to  be  a  great  year!

Amy  Grace,  PTA  President

Calendar

September
8 Picture Day
10 PTA Board Mtg 10am
 Carnival Planning
10 Room Parent Tea 3:40pm
18 Community Council 3:40pm
19 Fall Carnival 4 - 8pm
24 Chick Fil-A Night  5 - 8pm
 (school fund raiser)

October
7  PTA Board Meeting  10 am 

(Faculty Lunchroom) 
8 Dad’s and Donuts,  9:15 am
 Kindergarten    and 12:45am
8 Parent/Teacher Conferences
 PTA Dinner for Teachers
9 Parent/Teacher Conferences
10 Make-up Picture Day
10  BoxTops Classroom 

Competition Ends
16-17  Fall Break (no school)
20  Teacher Development Day 
27-31   Ribbon Week
31 Halloween Parade (time TBA)

Subject to change.  Events updated at
www.PTALehiElementary.blogspot.com

Room Parent Tea
Sept. 10th 
at 3:40pm
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Are you ready for the Fall Carnival? We are planning a 
bigger, better, bouncer, tastier and greater carnival than ever, but we need volunteers! Come help the 
PTA raise money for activities that increase creativity, scienti!c exploration, and parental involvement 
in your kids’ education! "e Fall Carnival is a fun family event, but it takes a small army to help it run. 
Go to www.tinyurl.com/LehiCarnival to sign up!

Community 
Council

Open to everyone, 

the Lehi Elementary 

Community Council 

is an advisory 

body.  Our school 

receives an annual 

dividend from the 

School LAND Trust 

Program and the 

council reviews 

and prepares 

plans for this and 

other academic 

improvements for 

our students each 

year (all plans are 

reviewed by the 

school board).  The 

council will meet 

September 18th at 

3:40pm at school. 

Details at  www.
LehiElementary.

blogspot.com

New PTA web page, email 
distribution lists, etc.  See 

www.PTALehiElementary.blogspot.com

PTALehiElementary.blogspot.com
www.tinyurl.com/LehiCarnival
http://www.schoollandtrust.org/
http://www.schoollandtrust.org/
http://www.PTALehiElementary.blogspot.com


The PTA Membership Drive is 
underway.  Memberships are only $6 and 
goes to support too many things to list 
here!  Contact any member of the Board 
or message us through the Facebook page 
to find out how to sign up.

The PTA Membership Drive is 
underway.  Memberships are only $6 and 
goes to support too many things to list 
here!  Contact any member of the Board 
or message us through the Facebook page 
to find out how to sign up.

Volunteers Always Needed:  
Recess/lunch, Fall Carnival,  

& other activities!  Contact a 
Board Member, email us, or see 

the Facebook page.

  The  world  would  be  a  better  place  if...

.        
November  4th

ReflectionsReflections

Dads and Donuts 

October 8th 

AM Kindergarten -‐-‐ 9:15am

PM Kindergarten -‐-‐ 12:45pm

Other grades 

on Lehi PTA 

web page

Help raise money for our school!  A portion 
of sales from the American Fork Chick-Fil-A 
restaurant on from 5 to 8pm Wed., Sept 24th will 

be donated to the school ... so you have 
to eat anyway, why not see that part of 

it goes for a 
good cause!

www.facebook.com/
LehiElementaryPTA

Scan with your smartphone for 
the latest updates, events, and 

happenings!

Parent Teacher Conferences are 

coming up October 8th and 9th. The 
PTA provides dinner for our teachers 
on the 8th. If you would like to help 

provide dinner that night, please contact 

Kristi Askew at kristiaskew@gmail.com. 

Thanks!

Get ready for our 
BOX TOPS Class 
competition!  "e class 
that collects the most 
Box Tops between 
now and October 10 
will win a class party. 
So bring in those 
Box Tops to help our 
school -- we exchange 
them for cash!

Labels for 
Education helps 
us earn supplies 

and other 
materials for our 
school.  Collect 
them from soup 
cans, etc. and 
turn them into 

your class.

www.utahpta.org/reflections
http://www.Facebook.com/LehiElementaryPTA
http://www.Facebook.com/LehiElementaryPTA

